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KINDERGARTEN WELCOME - THURSDAY MAY 2 AT THE WSK8

Monday, May 13 Noon - Head Start Graduation Meeting - C Pod.  
All families with children who will be moving on from Head Start to
Kindergarten in the fall are invited to help plan our June celebration!
June 14th is the date for the Head Start Graduation Ceremony.

Reminder that Warm Springs Culture & Heritage is
working with families Monday and Wednesday
afternoons in C Pod on regalia your child can 
wear for graduation.  Stop by to take part!

You will notice new faces in classrooms, the office and around
the building as ECE is filling vacant positions.   Don’t hesitate to

introduce yourself as our new folks settle in!



Week of May 6th - Spirit Week
 Mon the 6th - Cinco De Mayo -  Celebrate our Mexican families by wearing Red,
Green, & White
Tue the 7th - Flower Power - May celebrates the arrival of Spring - 
so wear something with flowers on it or bright colors.
Wed the 8th - Teacher Appreciation Day -   This week we celebrate our teachers.  
You can dress like your teacher or make a card or drawing to say THANK YOU to
your classroom teachers
Thu the 9th - Exercise Day -   Wear clothes for working out!
Fri the 10th - Honor Seniors Day -  ECE friends will be participating in a mini
powwow at the longhouse so bring your outfit and energy to dance for the elders.

              Thursday, May 9th - Exercise Class for        
                                               Head Start and Striders
                9:30am - Strider Room F6
              9:50am - Head Start Room A1     
             10:10am - Head Start Room A6
             10:30am - Head Start Room A3
             11:00am - Head Start Room A2
             11:30am - Head Start Room A4

           

Wednesday, May 15th - Family Info Fair - C Pod and
Hallway/Lobby  3-6pm.  There will be a food pantry set
up - a Raffle - Information Booths - and Snacks!  Stop by
to learn more about local resources and programs!

Wednesday, May 29th 10am - Child Health Task Force /
Head Start Health Advisory Committee Meeting at ECE.  All
families are welcome to attend to learn more about health
issues for our children and how programs are addressing those
issues and focusing on educating families and the community.


